
Notes from October 18, 2016 
Older Adult Task Force Meeting 
 

 Karen has found someone to teach the iPhone/tech classes. She wants another person 
or two, but right now it looks like those classes will resume in 2017. 

 OASIS and CORPS had mentioned to Bonnie they’d like to attend (not participate) some 
meetings in the future… Seemed fine to the committee so Bonnie will advise them of 
future dates/times. 

 Bonnie knows 2 members of the MTC, she is planning on talking to them about ITN as 
we seem to have exhausted other potential contacts (I think she’s planning to run that 
by the steering committee first, though) 

 The Costume Parade put on by the Repertory Theatre is scheduled for March 14th from 
1:30-2:30 pm. There was still a question of whether or not to charge for the event. As 
they’ve mentioned before – the Y is a willing partner, but a lot of these events, 
especially larger ones, are a burden on their staff. I brought up that the event is free and 
space is a non-issue so charging just to have people commit wasn’t important, but if the 
Y wanted to charge to offset costs, the City would probably step back and all 
registering/money/etc would be handled on the Y’s end to avoid confusion. 

 Bonnie mentioned wanting a co-chair, but it wasn’t urgent so we’d discuss it more later. 
 


